
Dominion Flats – adding Mamaku Wetlands.  Progress & Meeting. 

 

Sept 2016.  Via email from Graeme/Shelly Sidley. 

 

Here's another one, this is a good news story we have been negotiating to increase Dominion 

Flats, adding the Mamaku Wetlands under the care of Mahana School. 

Tēnā Koutou,   I am pleased to be able to provide a positive update on the work underway to 

enable us to begin the restoration of Mamaku/Section 9.  With the support of Tiakina te Taiao 

and funding from Tasman District Council, a price reduction from NZTA and the approval 

from the Land Acquisition Fund; the Department is in the final stages of purchasing the 

Mamaku/Section 9 as a local purpose (cultural and ecological restoration) reserve. 

 We propose a meeting to further explore how we can work together to develop this 

opportunity. 

 Date:  18th of October 2016;  

Time:  4.OOPM – 6:00PM             Venue: TBC  

Proposed agenda: 

Introductions 

Background and progress to date 

Roles and responsibilities 

Cultural and Ecological Restoration opportunities – establishing a shared vision 

Who wants to be involved and how 

Funding options 

Where to from here- next steps 

 Please let me know if you are available to attend. 

I am away until the 10th of October and will be in contact with further details then. 

 Nāku iti noa, nā, 

Shelly Sidley 

Shelly Sidley  
Ranger, Partnerships- Kaitiaki Manutataki 
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Wairau/Renwick Office 

PO Box 51, Renwick, Marlborough 7243  

Conservation leadership for our nature  Tākina te hī, tiakina te hā, o te ao tūroa 
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